
 

Dear Kindergarten and First Grade Parents, 
 
 This year in the library we will once again have our wiggle worm 
challenge.  Kindergarten and First graders will compete to see who’s 
worm will have the most wiggles.  Each time your child’s class reads fifty 
books a new wiggle will go on their worm! Students who are not yet 
reading will get credit for books read to them.  Below is an example of 
the simple form you and your child should fill out each week.  Simply in-
dicate the number of books read each week and return this form to your 
child’s teacher.  The teachers will then forward these forms to me and 
our library volunteers will begin to place wiggles on the worms. When-
ever you need extra forms simply visit our website. 
 
 At the end of the school year the class with the most wiggles on 
their worm receives an all you can eat gummy worm and ice cream feast! 
Come to the library and see for yourself what a wonderful and “wiggly” 
bunch of readers we have! 
 
Forever Reading and Rejoicing! 
 
Mrs. Hascup 
Media Specialist, RLCS 
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New forms are available at http://www.redeemerstuart.com/parent-info/forms-information 
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